
 

 

 
         Date: 07 Feb 2023 
 

 

Dear KJS Families, 

To complete the ESF Stakeholder Survey, please use the link sent to you individually by the ESF 
Centre last week. 

I respectfully ask that each and every family take a few minutes to complete the survey. It is 
sometimes the case with feedback surveys, that those who are generally satisfied don't feel like they 
have useful feedback to share. From a KJS perspective, it is really important that both strengths and 
gaps are identified through this feedback survey process. This is because the best way to develop is 
to use strengths to adjust, add, and eliminate where needed. It is also really important for KJS to find 
out what it needs to keep doing as a school. 

  

Kind regards, 

Dr. Jamie Schmitz - Acting Principal 

 


